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Ms Gomez,

I would like to thank you for your recent assistance with the apprehension of the suspect
responsible for burglarizing the Wells Fargo bank in downtown Dalton. Your attention to
something out of the ordinary and your willingness to alert us was critical in solving this case.
Sgt. Mollie Parker wrote to me about this incident and said, “Without the assistance from the
witnesses, officers would not have been able to identify and apprehend the offender. These
witnesses called 911 to report the crime, took photos and video of the suspect walking out of the
building and leaving the scene in his vehicle. Without this information, we may have never been
able to make an arrest or know all the dangerous activities this suspect was involved in that could
have resulted in injury and property damage. These citizens went above and beyond to protect
their community and should be commended for their actions.”

This is a great example of community crime prevention and your actions are truly appreciated
by me and all the officers of our department.

Thank you,
CIliff Cason
Chief of Police
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Mr Gomez,

I'would like to thank you for your recent assistance with the apprehension of the suspect
responsible for burglarizing the Wells Fargo bank in downtown Dalton. Your attention to
something out of the ordinary and your willingness to alert us was critical in solving this case.
Sgt. Mollie Parker wrote to me about this incident and said, “Without the assistance from the
witnesses, officers would not have been able to identify and apprehend the offender. These
witnesses called 911 to report the crime, took photos and video of the suspect walking out of the
building and leaving the scene in his vehicle. Without this information, we may have never been
able to make an arrest or know all the dangerous activities this suspect was involved in that could
have resulted in injury and property damage. These citizens went above and beyond to protect
their community and should be commended for their actions.”

This is a great example of community crime prevention and your actions are truly appreciated
by me and all the officers of our department.

Thank you,

yry.

Cliff Cason
Chief of Police



